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April 12, 2022 

VIA EMAIL – audiofilings@fcc.gov

Federal Communications Commission 
Mass Media Bureau 
Audio Division 
45 L Street, N.E. 
Washington, D.C.  20554 

Re: WWWK, Islamorada, FL (FID 34355) 
Request for Engineering STA 

Dear Audio Division:

On behalf of Universal Broadcasting Network LLC (“Licensee”), FRN 0021029368, we 
hereby submit the following Request for Engineering STA for WWWK(FM), Islamorada, 
Florida, FID 34355. 

Licensee has been operating under Engineering STA File No. BSTA-20180223AAI, 
extended through August 19, 2022 by Engineering STA Extension File No. BESTA-
20220216AAF.  By way of background, the WWWK(FM) main facility was rendered inoperable 
from issues related to Hurricane Irma in the Fall of 2017.  Licensee has a construction permit 
which was granted on December 18, 2019 to relocate to a permanent facility, FCC File No. 
BPH-20190924ACX. The WWWK transmit antenna was to be located at a tower associated with 
ASR No. 1308371 at Tavernier, Florida. 

Unfortunately, due to circumstances beyond Licensee’s control, WWWK(FM) must 
relocate its tower site. Licensee has identified a new tower sight which is 25 miles north of the 
original STA site (the closest available tower Licensee could locate in its community of license). 
The Licensee has been working extremely hard to find a permanent site for the tower and to 
remain on the air to serve and support their community of license. Licensee respectfully requests 
modification of the current Special Temporary Authority to operate from a farm located at 19465 
S.W. 336 Street, Homestead, Florida 33034, using a 60 ft. tower with 500 watts, antenna model 
#JAV3DIR.  
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Anti-Drug Abuse Act Certification is attached. 

Should you have any questions concerning this matter or require additional information, 
please contact the undersigned counsel. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Davis Wright Tremaine LLP

/jonathan mark/ 

Jonathan Mark 


